Notice of Variances and Waivers

DEPARTMENT OF FINANCIAL SERVICES
Finance
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on April 8, 2014, the Office of Financial Regulation received a petition for Variance or Waiver, from Walmart Stores, Incorporated, wherein is sought, a permanent waiver from Sections 560.310(b) and 310(c), Florida Statutes.
A copy of the Petition for Variance or Waiver may be obtained by contacting: Agency Clerk, Office of Financial Regulation, P.O. Box 8050, Tallahassee, Florida 32314-8050, (850)410-9889.
